
Great Rate
             for 8 
Looking for the savings of a Certificate without the long-term 

commitment? Lock in 

for eight months. Best of all, you can get started with a 
minimum deposit of just $500!  

Click here or visit our website at infirstfcu.org to open your 
Certificate today.

5.10% APY

Our CU Give Back Sweepstakes 
has returned!

You have until the end of this month to 
be entered to win $5k! 

Just use your InFirst Debit or VISA Rewards Credit Card 
at least four times per week, each week through 10/29/2023, 

to be entered to win, so start swiping! to be entered to win, so start swiping! 

But wait, it gets better! 

Ten participating credit unions will be selected to win $10k 
to donate to a charity or charities of their choice.

Click here for sweepstakes details. 

Pictured: InFirst FCU’s Alicia Murphy and Steve Davitt, with 
Linda Simpson, Ann Leuth, CEO of Sea Change Growth, and 

InFirst FCU President & CEO, Mark Hudzik.

We are committed to making a difference in the communities 
we serve. In doing so, we’ve had a busy couple of months! 
InFirst recently partnered with the United Way of Roanoke 
Valley for their annual Golf Tournament. Proceeds will allow 
them to continue to improve lives by mobilizing the caring 
power of people in the community.

We are proud to partner with the Gainsboro Express YMCA, an We are proud to partner with the Gainsboro Express YMCA, an 
organization that continues to give back to our community and 
provide a safe space for youth to grow and flourish.

In 2019, we set off on a mission to help support our nation’s first 
responders. As a result, our non-profit organization, the InFirst 
Responders Foundation was born. Last month, InFirst FCU, 
alongside our foundation, partnered with the Roanoke Sheriff’s 
Department to support the Ceasefire: Victory in the Valley Department to support the Ceasefire: Victory in the Valley 
initiative. Their goal is to decrease gun violence in Roanoke 
City, VA.

InFirst FCU is committed to building a prosperous and safe 
community in the Roanoke Valley as well as Northern Virginia. 
I am proud to be a part of this organization and look forward to 
continuing to support our communities.

Sincerely,Sincerely,

Mark K. Hudzik 
President & CEO  

INTERNATIONAL 
CREDIT UNION DAY

Help us celebrate the 75th anniversary of 
International Credit Union Day 
on Thursday, October 19th.

Send us your story! 
We want to know why you chose 

to belong to a Credit Union over a bank. 

Email us at infirst@infirstfcu.org.Email us at infirst@infirstfcu.org.
One lucky winner will receive $250.

VOLUNTEER ON 
OUR BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS!

We are looking for volunteers to serve on the InFirst FCU 
Board of Directors. You will receive invaluable on-the-job 
training while making a difference in your community. 

Those who are interested need to submit a 100-word 
biographical summary, along with a signed statement that, if 
elected, you agree to serve. Both are due by 11/1/2023. Please 
click hereclick here to see examples of the bio and signed statement. 
Requests may be submitted via email to infirst@infirstfcu.org, 
or by mail to: 

InFirst FCU
ATTN: Nominating Committee
6462 Little River Turnpike
Alexandria, VA 22312

Pictured: Jonathan Pait, Director of the 
YMCA Express in Gainsboro, VA with InFirst FCU 

President & CEO, Mark Hudzik.

Source: Roanoke Valley Television Facebook


